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Gwinnett CID unveils new look for Pleasant Hill
Road bridge

LAWRENCEVILLE - The Gwinnett Place
Community Improvement District has officially
unveiled images showing what drivers will see
as they approach the reconstructed Pleasant
Hill Road bridge.

The renderings feature a "dynamic and
aesthetically pleasing treatment” to the fence
work that will line the bridge as a new
interchange is installed beginning early next
year.

A 16-member project steering committee
developed the bridge's new appearance. Over several months of meetings, diverse opinions

were gathered from international communities, area business owners, residents, county
government staff, CID board members, planning consultants, Chamber of Commerce
representatives and City of Duluth officials.
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